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Sandra Fairchild

From: CRC Hoover Allocation Team <info@crchooverallocation.com>

Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 7:35 AM

To: Ann Pongracz; Craig Pyper; Dana Corkill; Jayne Harkins; Jim Salo; Lisa Ray; Sandra 

Fairchild

Subject: FW: City of Henderson Comments on Proposed Changes to Nevada Administrative 

Code Chapter 538

Attachments: SNWA Comments on Proposed Changes to Nevada Administrative Code.pdf

 

 

From: Priscilla Howell [mailto:Priscilla.Howell@cityofhenderson.com]  

Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 9:24 PM 

To: info@crchooverallocation.com 

Cc: Priscilla Howell 
Subject: City of Henderson Comments on Proposed Changes to Nevada Administrative Code Chapter 538 

 

To Whom It May Concern:   
  

The City of Henderson (COH) respectfully submits this endorsement of the attached Southern Nevada Water Authority 
(SNWA) comments regarding proposed changes to NAC Chapter 538: 

  

• COH endorses SNWA's suggestion that CRC remove the requirement that a Contractor purchasing power obtain 
prior approval of the Commission to change the "point of use" if the "point of use" remains inside the current 

balancing authority or inside the State of Nevada. (reference Section 32, subsection 1)  
• COH also supports the approach taken by CRC clarifying that local government agencies currently receiving 

services from CRC pursuant to Nevada Power's Distribution Only Service (DOS) tariff would not be required to pay 

the fees set forth in NRS 704.787 if the agency has already paid those fees.   (Section 16, subsection 1f) 

  

If you have any questions, please contact me at 702-267-2729 or priscilla.howell@cityofhenderson.com. 
  

Sincerely,  

  
Priscilla Howell  

  
  

Priscilla Howell, Director 
Department of Utility Services 

City of Henderson 

240 Water Street 
PO Box 95050 MSC 124 

Henderson, NV 89009-5050 
(702) 267-2729 

  

  


